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Members of the Committee:
I urge you to vote "Ought Not to Pass" on LD 2261.  For as long as I can remember, 
Maine has used a nonpartisan approach at the Board of Environmental Protection in 
order to establish new motor vehicle emission standards.  This approach has helped 
our state to meet its environmental goals and assured that customers like myself have 
the opportunity to purchase lower or zero emission vehicles which would otherwise 
be sent to other states.  The citizens of Maine deserve the same choice as Californians 
to improve our air quality and make progress in the fight against climate change.  LD 
2261 is simply a transparent attempt to derail a process which works.  Please vote 
against it.


